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Pictures/Video Release Form 

 
I, the undersigned, do hereby grant or deny permission to Once Upon a Childcare to use images 

of my child,  . Pictures will be taken of the children at play. OUAC will 

use these for many things including but not limited to; emailing parents, on websites, memories, 

sharing with families, posting on daycare walls to generate a feeling and sense of belonging. This 

also helps to show the environment that we provide. 

 

 
Grant permission: Deny permission: 

 Tadpoles/Classroom Sharing  Tadpoles/Classroom Sharing 

 Website Sharing  Website Sharing 

 Facebook Sharing  Facebook Sharing 

 Instagram Sharing  Instagram Sharing 
 

 
Parent Name:   

Signature  Date   


